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I oppose this bill 100 % we are all ready over taxed and we pay taxes for our county 

public safety offices and we are fine, we should not have to pay for the miss 

management of the city's like Portland who choose to defund police and give the 

money away, they should have to pay for there own public servants. Over taxing us 

will throw 1000's of citizens into the streets with no place to live as you people 

confiscate property's that do not belong to you.  Again 3/4 of Oregon should not have 

to pay for Portland Miss management. I suggest getting new Leader ship in  Northern 

Oregon.  

The only way to save Oregon is to change all of the leadership look what you have 

done to my once great state. 

 

 


